You are invited to join us for training on the new, enhanced
Laredo Anywhere.

Fidlar Technologies will be hosting two online webinars to demonstrate
and train Ohio searchers on the functionality of the new Laredo. Please
click on one of the links below to register for the training. Both training
webinars will cover the same material.

This web-based, mobile-friendly version of Laredo includes these new
features:

1.View index data and images side by side

2.View multiple images at one time

3.Save documents to a library list for future viewing

4 Customizable search results that can easily be saved as your
default view

NOTE: This new version of Laredo is available now to all Laredo
Desktop users who currently have a Laredologin.

Click below to register for the webinar you wish to attend:

Tuesday, March 26
2PM EDT

Click here to register!

Wednesday, March 27
11AM EDT

Click here to register!

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing
information about joining the webinar.
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